
 
 
 
 
WINNEBAGO COUNTY 
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
Friday, March 27, 2009 
BP Convenience Center 
5821 Green Valley Rd. 
Oshkosh, WI   
 
Present:    Board Members Greg Kargus and Dan Mingus, and Kathryn 

       Larson, zoning department.   
 
Absent:     Board members:  Arden Schroeder, Mary Mathwig, and Tom 
                  Verstegen. 
 
The Board met at 8:00 a.m. at the gas station and rode in a van to view 
the following property which is the subject of a variance request: 
 

Ernest Anthes, 2960-2962 Sunset Pt. Ln., Town of Oshkosh 
 
It was the Board’s decision to not view the property for which a temp-
orary use application has been filed.  They could see what they needed 
to see from the air photo, and viewing the property is not a requirement 
for a TU permit. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at the BP 
Convenience Center at 8:40 a.m. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Kathryn M. Larson    

Recording Secretary 
 


